
Wednesday, January 22, 2025 

LETTERS FROM INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT SHAWN FAIN AND THE COMPANY. 





Second email from President Matt Frantzen today on the earlier email sent out, 

Letters from International President Shawn Fain and the corporation.  

Morning. The two letters I sent out earlier is all of the information we have at          

this time. As I get more information, I will get it out to everyone. There's obviously 

a lot missing from what we see in these letters and what was originally agreed to 

in the contract. I believe the Mega Hub has been scraped but I haven't seen any 

paperwork on it yet. The same may be true with the battery plant due to EV          

mandates going away.  

When I get more information, I'll let you know. 
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